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Comments: I am concerned about the construction of a mountain coaster in the Sandia Peak area.  I don't know

if the area can support the estimated additional traffic of 75,00 - 100,000 rider per year without significant

detrimental impact on the adjacent wilderness area and wildlife.  An Environmental Impact study should be

completed before any approval of the project is considered.  We should know the REAL cost.

Thank You

Mary Tyler


